Construction Update: July 25, 2025

Gardiner Expressway Strategic Rehabilitation: Dufferin Street to
Strachan Avenue | Community Update

Thank you for subscribing to the Gardiner Expressway Rehabilitation, Section 2 Dufferin
Street to Strachan Avenue, community update e-newsletter.

Project Overview:

The project is taking place in three stages, focusing on two lanes at a time while keeping four
lanes open.

e Stage 1 south two lanes (complete)

e Stage 2 middle two lanes (complete)

e Stage 3 north two lanes (current stage)

e Stage 4 center median barrier reconstruction (final stage)

Key elements of the construction project include:

e Preparation work (completed).

e Installing temporary support systems to allow for the construction work to safely take
place while keeping two-thirds of the Expressway open.

e Demolishing and reconstructing the elevated roadway.

e Removing and replacing the bridge deck and the large beams (girders) that support
the road.

e Rehabilitating the concrete support columns (bents).

e Finishing works.

Overnight Work Update:

As mentioned in the previous update, work is expected to begin as early as 4 a.m. daily to
accommodate the delivery and installation of girders to the site during lower traffic volumes.
This operation is anticipated to be completed on Saturday, July 26. Girders will be
delivered by transport trucks and positioned at ground level. A large crane will be used to lift
and install the girders. This work will be much less disruptive than demolition work.

On Sunday, July 27 and Sunday, August 3, work is expected to begin at 11 p.m. to carry
out concrete deck pours. This work is expected to be significantly less disruptive than
demolition work.

Thank you for your patience!
We appreciate your patience and understanding as we work towards a safer and more
efficient Gardiner Expressway.

Please share this email

To ensure widespread awareness, please share this email with your neighbours and
encourage them to sign up for updates to stay informed with the latest information.



For more information

If you have any questions or have any suggestions for what you would like to see in this
community update, please contact the field ambassador for this project, Madeleine Eleuteri,
at GardinerS2info@parsons.com or 437-996-4065.

Stay tuned for the next update!
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